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September 17, 2020 

 

 

 

Parents, Guardians and Ringwood Community, 

 

This letter is to inform you that yesterday evening we were notified of a student that had tested positive for COVID-19.  We 

have been in constant contact with the Major County Health Department, students, staff and parents determining all students 

that may have been in contact.  All students and parents of students that were found to be closer than 6 feet for more than 10-

15 minutes (CDC Guidelines) have been placed in quarantine for 14 days as required by the Major County Health 

Department.  Once the Major County Health Department completes all their requirements each student will be provided with  

a date in which they can safely return to school. 

 

This one case has involved 20 students and two staff.  It is extremely important to make sure that if you or your child is 

showing symptom of COVID that you communicate with the school and self-quarantine until you can get tested or symptoms 

are no longer present.  Quick and early notification with the school may help prevent a large number of students being 

required to quarantine.  Communication is the key.  Please feel free to contact your building principal if you have any 

questions. 

 

Excellence in Education, 

 
Wade Detrick 

Superintendent 


